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November 18, 2013 
 
MET Laboratories, Inc. 
914 West Patapsco Avenue 
Baltimore, MD 21230 
 
RE: CONFIDENTIALITY REQUEST FOR FULLMAX BS1000/FS4000/MS4000 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
This letter serves as an official request for confidentiality under sections 0.457 and 0.459 of CFR 47.  We 
have requested that the following documents required to be submitted with this application be permanently 
withheld from public review: 
 

 Bill of Materials 
 Schematics of PCB Boards 
 Block Diagrams 

 
These documents contain detailed system and equipment descriptions and related information about the 
product, which Full Spectrum considers to be proprietary, confidential, and a custom design and otherwise, 
would not release to the general public.  Since this design is a basis from which future technological 
products will evolve, Full Spectrum feels that this information would be of benefit to its competitors, and 
that the disclosure of the information in these documents would give our competitors an unfair advantage in 
the market. 
 
Please contact me if there is any information you may need. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
Menashe Shahar 
CTO Full Spectrum Inc. 
 
 
 
 
 


